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The Parish of Our Lady & St Hubert 

Parish Newsletter 

 

The church will be open for private 

prayer at the times shown above on 

Saturdays and Sundays. 

Twelfth Sunday of Ordinary Time 20th/21st June 2020 
 

Saturday 20th        Private Mass  Fred Jarvis RIP 

Sunday 21st      Private Mass John & James Kelly RIP 

Monday 22nd        No Mass  

Tuesday 23rd    Private Mass Fr Roger Special Int. 

Wednesday 24th   
Birthday of John the Baptist 

Private Mass 
Tess Chilton RIP 

Thursday 25th        Private Mass Ignatio Tran RIP 

Friday 26th     Private Mass In Perpetuity Fund Int. 

Saturday 27th      
Private Mass In Perpetuity Fund Int. 

Private Prayer from 5:00pm – 7pm  
 

Solemnity of Saint Peter and St Paul 27th/28th June 2020  
 

Sunday 28th           
Private Mass In Perpetuity Fund Int. 

Private Prayer from 10:00am – 12 noon 

http://www.sthubertswarley.org.uk/


On Saturday 20th and 27th June the church will be open 

from 5:00pm to 7:00pm. On Sunday 21st and 28th June the 

church will be open from 10:00am to 12 noon. During these 

times you will be able to come to church for private prayer. 

There will be no led devotions and there will be no service 

taking place. Although the church will be open during these 

times it should be understood that during this period of 

social distancing that we are going through there is no 

obligation to attend church during these times. Indeed, if 

you fall within one of the at risk categories my advice to you 

would be to stay safe at home. Please also stay away from 

the church if you are showing clear symptoms of the 

coronavirus. 

 

If you are intending to come to church for private prayer 

(at the times published) please be aware of the following 

restrictions: 
 

 There will be no toilet facilities available 
 The church doors will be locked until 5:00pm (Saturday) 

and 10:00am (Sunday), so please do not arrive before 

these times as this will create an unnecessary gathering 

outside of the church. As there is no service taking 

place there is no requirement to “be there for 5” or “be 

there for 10” 

 Social distancing will be maintained at all times 

 Please bring and use your own personal protection 

equipment. (Hand sanitiser will be available at church) 

 There will be no votive stand available and no lighting of 

candles.  



 Gatherings around statues (or anywhere within or 

outside of the church) should be avoided. 

 Please do not touch the statues. 

 Ushers will direct you to your seats to help maintain 

social distancing and to keep the necessary cleaning 

down to a minimum. 

 If you need a cushion to sit on you will need to bring 

your own cushion with you (since the church cushions 

have been removed from the pews). 

 There will be a one-way system in operation in the 

church – again to help maintain social distancing. 

 A newsletter will be available as you exit the church (to 

be taken with you). 
   

The funeral for Tess Chilton will take place on Wednesday 

24th of June (the Feast of the Birthday of John the 

Baptist). Please keep Tess and her family in your prayers at 

this time, and especially on that day. Although, due to the 

current restrictions, only family members can attend the 

chapel for the funeral ceremony itself, the hearse will be 

leaving for the crematorium from St Hubert’s church and 

you are all warmly invited to come to the church at 12:30 to 

see her off. If, however, you have been self-isolating it may 

be wise to keep your distance.  

Live stream available. There will be a live stream available of 

Tess’s funeral service. The login details that will enable you 

to follow the service are as follows: 

Website: www.obitus.com 

Username Xoqu0045 

Password 869920 

http://www.obitus.com/


The service is streamed live. Afterwards it will be 

unavailable for 5 days but after these 5 days it will be 

available again for 28 days.  

There is a beautiful tribute page (with some wonderful 

pictures) for Tess down: 

www.theresachilton.muchloved.com 

If you would like to make a donation in memory of Tess (in 

lieu of flowers) the money will go towards CAFOD or 

Wateraid. Details of how to donate are on Tess’s Tribute 

page (above). Alternatively donations can be sent directly to 

the famil or c/o St Huberts. 

If anyone would like an Order of Service of the Funeral I 

(Fr Roger) will be happy to print some off for anyone who 

wants one 

 

A member of the Walter family ( Helen who died was the 

daughter of my mums lifelong friend Florrie ) will be 

attending the funeral to represent St Huberts. 

 

Hopefully at a later date we will have a further celebration 

of her life at St Huberts church in acknowledgement of all 

that she contributed to the life of this parish. 

 

 

 

 

http://www.theresachilton.muchloved.com/


Please Pray for… 

All those affected by the Coronavirus (See Novena below) 

Sick Clergy of the Diocese: Frs Peter Blundell, Peter Gilsenan, 

Andrew McCann, Tony Haycock, Paul Chavasse, David Bazen, 

Ivor Morris, Gabby Maguire, Joe Tynan, Michael Crumpton, 

Graham Wilkinson, Michael Stack. 

The sick of the parish. Especially Evelyn Knight, Teresa 

Stanley, Pat Walsh, Kath O’Grady, Gabrielle O’Grady, Roberta 

Crowther, John Lloyd, Lilly Rogers, C. Connolly, Edna Edwards, 

Barbara O’Brien, Derek Campbell, John Sawford, Terence Rose, 

Marion King, Christine Connolly and Margaret Kelly 

Those who have died recently: Jean Marie Williams and Tess 

Chilton. 

Please Pray for the following Clergy who have passed away 

recently: Fr Timothy Burke, Fr David Duggan  

For those whose anniversaries occur at about this time: 

Marien Foxall; Joseph Ruclerawy; Ann, Linda Eileen Cole; 

Thomas McCamley; Elizabeth Woodward; Lily Rising; Mary 

McNelis; Ann Luley; Michael Joseph; Sean McCullogh; Gledsey 

Lyle; Sheila Dawning; Charles Greens; Eva Purdue; Kathleen 

Tumelty; Catherine Grant; Joan Fiddes; Mary Murphy; Gordon 

Edwards; Pauline Stubbs; Hilda Bible; Nancy Walsh; Nigel 

Patrick O’Neill, Catherine Duffy; Winifred Mary Dewar; 

Margaret Young; Windsor Peck; Kenneth Durrington; Patrick 

Harvey; Fred Jarvis 
 

 

 

 

 

 



`Archdiocese of Birmingham News 
 

If you want to subscribe to the Archdiocese newsletter 

for it to be delivered every month to your email click on 

the link above. 

Spiritual Communion. 

Although you are still unable to attend mass at church I 

continue to encourage you to follow a Sunday service online 

using one of the many broadcasts available online down 

www.mcnmedia.tv. Although you cannot receive Our Lord in 

the Blessed Sacrament at the moment you can make a 

Spiritual Communion (see above prayer): 

My Jesus, I believe that You are truly present in the Most 

Holy Sacrament. I love you above all things, and I desire to 

receive You into my soul. Since I cannot at this moment 

receive You sacramentally, come at least spiritually into my 

heart. I embrace You as being already there and unite 

myself wholly to You. Never permit me to be separated 

from You. Amen. (St Alphonsus Ligouri) 

Sacrament of Confession 

Although it is not possible (unless a person is in danger of 

death) to go to confession at this time, God’s love knows 

no bounds and His mercy has no limits. It is, therefore, 

understood, that all that is required of you, and what the 

Bishops of England and Wales are encouraging all of us to 

do, is to make a sincere examination of conscience and a 

https://my.sendinblue.com/users/subscribe/js_id/31f5d/id/3
http://www.mcnmedia.tv/


heartfelt confession to God of our sins accompanied by a 

firm intention to go to confession to a priest as soon as 

you are able to in the future.    

An Act of Contrition 

O my God, because you are so good, I am very sorry that I 

have sinned against You, and with the help of Thy grace, I 

will not sin again. 

Parish Collections: 

During these difficult times the last thing in the world I 

would want to do would be to place any undue financial 

burden on you – so that is the first and most important 

thing. This is not in any way a request or an appeal for 

money. However, if you do want to continue your donations 

during this current lock-down there is a donate button 

(top right) on the home page of the diocesan website – 

www.birminghamdiocese.org.uk. From there donations 

which can also be gift aided and can be made to any parish 

via credit or debit card. There will however be a 

transaction charge levied by the card processing company 

of 20p + 1.9% of the value of the donation. Another way of 

donating is to set up a standing order. To do this you need 

to download and printing-off and fill in the Standing Order 

and Gift Aid instructions and send them to me to fill in the 

parish bank account details and forward it on to the 

diocese. The forms and instructions are available online 

down Archdiocese of Birmigham Finance Resources 

http://www.birminghamdiocese.org.uk/
https://www.birminghamdiocese.org.uk/pages/faqs/category/finance-resources


This Wednesday is the Feast of the  

Birthday of John The Baptist 
 

 

 

 

Nativity of Saint John the Baptist c.1526 
 

It shows Zechariah writing: 

 "His name is John" 


